
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEWSLETTER 15– 8th January 2010 
 
Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors, 
 
Happy New Year and welcome back to the new school term. 
 
Snow! -  Thank you to all of you for braving the cold and bringing the children to 
school.  Next week please remember to send your child with suitable footwear (and 
socks!) for playtimes.  We are grateful to Warner Budgens who kindly allowed our 
staff to use their car park to park safely.  The school gates will remain closed next 
week if the snow has not cleared. Because of the uncertainty of weather conditions 
please continue to check the Warwickshire County Council website for school closure 
details – www.warwickshire.gov.uk  
 
School Dinners – If you paid for school dinners for Wednesday or Thursday, a credit 
will be carried forward to next week.  Please send in a note on Monday with any 
additional payment indicating which days you will require lunch next week.  County 
Caterers have told us that menus will vary due to delivery issues. 
 
Parents ‘Go Gardening’ Meeting – This meeting has now been rescheduled for 
Tuesday 26th January at 9am. If you are able to help with our gardening project 
please come along. 
 
Clubs -  
Arsenal Football and Young Leaders will commence on Monday 11th Jan. 
Tennis for year 1/2 will commence on Tuesday 19th Jan and for year 3/4 on Friday 
22nd Jan.  
Performance Club will commence on Wednesday 12th January. 
SDC Activity Club will commence on Thursday 21st January. 
The Science club start date has not yet been confirmed. 
 
Book of the Week – Mrs Clark’s class have been reading ‘Mr Majeika and the 
School Trip’ by Humphrey Carpenter.  It is a fun story about a magic school teacher! 
 
 
 
Mr A Simms 


